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I'm writing to voice my concerns over the concentration of solar farms surrounding the community
of Lynchburg in Highland County. I'm disappointed that seemingly at no point during the approval
process was it recognized by the powers that be that an entire town would be surrounded by what
amounts to industrial land use or even worse it was recognized and ignored. I would ask anyone
who disputes the obvious negative effects this industrial construction will have on Lynchburg and
its surrounding communities if they would want to live in an area encompassed by chain link
fencing topped with barbed wire. Was the concentration of multiple solar farm construction around
a single community considered during the approval process? Will it be considered for any current
or future applications?
 
Ryan West
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